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Hurst-Euless-Bedford 
American Legion Post 379 

1245 N Industrial Blvd 
Bedford, Texas 76021 

 
Canteen: 817.267.6047 

Office/Fax: 817.545.0818 
Email: al_post379@att.net 

 
Website: hebtxpost379.org 

Facebook: groups/hebtxpost379 
Instagram: hebtxpost379 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

We are nearing the completion of the upgrades to our 
entertainment machines. Decisions will be made at the 
next Board and Membership Meeting. 
  
As asked for, we have brought in 2 Dartboards and 
Golden Tee Golf!! These games by the back door. 
Please enjoy. 
 
Join us on Saturday, February 25 as we honor the 
Four Chaplains. We will have crosses and photos on 
the stage. To learn more about the fascinating story of 
Four Chaplains, please click this link: 
  
https://fourchaplains.org/ 
  
February 14 – Valentine’s Day - Watch for more 
information 
  
Would you like to volunteer in the kitchen? 
Maybe head an event? Please reach out to myself or 
one of our Board Members. 
   
Welcome Kevin! Our new Bar Manager/Bartender 
extraordinaire! 
  
We still have a number of members who have not 
renewed. Please see the Bartender on Duty.  
 
I continue to stand in awe of our great Post. You, our 
members, make our 379 Family. 
  
We are 379!! 
  
Humbly in your service, not self 
 

Rich Wiltshire 
Post 379 Commander 

 
 

AUXILIARY NEWS 
 

Greetings to everyone.  As we visit with friends and 
families, let’s remember those that may be struggling 
with the loss of a loved one, a family member or friend 
who is ill or just the stresses of everyday living.   Keep 
continued prayers for those we hold close and those 
less fortunate, as we may find ourselves at times, and 
give a lending hand to everyone.  Picking up a gallon of 
milk for your neighbor that doesn’t drive would be 
appreciated, I’m sure. The weather has been extra cold 
lately and our pets need a safe and warm shelter along 
with food and water. 
 
Food pantries are still in need of food, toiletries, clothing, 
and blankets.  This is a year-long effort, not just during 
the holidays.  An extra $10 spent on giving adds up to a 
mountain when done by everyone. 
 
The Auxiliary is hard at work planning events in the near 
future, working with all entities to better enrich our very 
own Post 379. 
 
Please make plans to attend our February general 
membership meeting on Thursday, February 15th at 7 
pm; board member meeting at 6 pm.  Your ideas and 
help are greatly needed and appreciated. 
 
Also, please make sure your dues are current for 2024.  
If in question, please reach out to our 3rd 
vice/membership chairperson, Jodie Chapman or me. 
Canteen privileges cannot be granted if your dues aren’t 
current. With continued thanks for your support. 
 
In Service Not Self 
 

 
Sheryl Frydenberg – Unit President 

Aux_alpost379@att.net 
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SAL NEWS 

 

S.A.L. will be having fish fry this Friday 2/2 so please 
come out and support. If you haven’t renewed your 
membership please do so ASAP we are still looking to 
recruit more people. We have several officer positions 
open for the S.A.L.  We look forward to seeing you at 
the next S.A.L meeting.  
. 
  

Ben Apodaca  
SAL Commander 

 

 
RIDERS NEWS 

 

We sure didn’t do much riding in January! Our Riders 
Plaque is still in Corsicana at Post 22, and hopefully 
February will bring a few decent days that we can ride 
to retrieve it. 
 
Your Riders welcomed one new member, Eddie “Irish” 
Murphy last month, and identified three new prospective 
members pending their transfer from Haltom City. 
 
Our next Riders meeting is set for the 4 h of February at 
4:00 pm. Our next cooking date is Friday, February 9th, 
and we will again be in the kitchen cooking up Riders 
famous Chicken Fried Steaks. Riders also signed up to 
cook a second night of the month going forward, which 
will be the 4th Saturday. This month that’s February 
24th, and we will serve up a Chicken Finger basket with 
Fries and Cole Slaw. 
 
During the cold wet weather, we have been planning 
several upcoming events for this year, commencing 
next month with the Blessing of the Bikes and the 
District 12 Coffee Tour. April should have us riding in 
the Medal of Honor Ride, and with the Sikh Riders of 

America. We will continue to firm up plans as time goes 
on. 
 
As always, we are grateful for all the support and love 
you show us. 

“PD” Hill - 379 Riders 
 

 

FROM THE LEGION CHAPLAIN 
 

Happy February Brothers and Sisters.  I hope everyone 
has survived the first round of Arctic weather. Stay 
warm. 
 
Prayers for those of us that have been under the 
weather or that have friends and family needing prayer. 
 
Special prayers for Noel Ershman, he is currently in UT 
Southern in Dallas with pneumonia. Prayers for healing 
as well for the family. 
 
O God, bless our land with honorable industry and 
sound learning.  Save us from violence, discord and 
confusion.  Defend our liberties. Imbue with the spirit of 
wisdom those to whom we entrust the authority of 
government, that there may be peace and justice at 
home that through obedience to Your law we may show 
forth Your praise among the nations of the earth. In 
times of prosperity fill our hearts with thankfulness and 
in days of trouble let not our trust in you fail. Amen 
 

Jon Christensen  
Vice Chaplain Post 379 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


